
Bedell Warranty Info
Thank you for purchasing a Bedell Guitar. As the original owner, you are entitled to a limited lifetime 
warranty. This warranty is non-transferable. Please retain your original sales receipt, as you may need it 
to prove you are the original owner in the future. We request that you register your guitar by using the 
form at the Bedell Guitars website (http://bedellguitars.com/warranty-registration/) within 30 days of 
purchase to ensure that your warranty is properly validated. Registration is not required for warranty 
coverage.

If any defects in materials or workmanship materialize, please contact Bedell immediately by calling 
their Customer Service Department at 877-264-3356, or emailing them at 
customerservice@bedellguitars.com.


